
ROCORI SECONDARY SCHOOLS    
   Health Office: 320-685-4918 

Email: saboj@rocori.k12.mn.us 
           Fax: 320-685-4968 
 

Dear Parent or Guardian, 
 
As you know we are in the process of planning for the next school year. As part of the planning, 
we want to be sure you’re aware of school admission requirements. Minnesota immunization 
law requires that students entering 7th grade have met the following immunization 
requirements for the 2020-2021 school year. 
 
2020-2021 MN Law requires: 
 

 1 Tdap 

 2 Varicella (if child has had the disease, shots not required) 

 3 Hepatitis B 

 3 Polio 

 2 MMR 

 Meningococcal 

 Recommended but not required: HPV 
 
Exemptions: MN law does allow parents to file a medical exemption signed by a health care 
provider; or a conscientious objection, signed by a parent/guardian and notarized. See reverse 
side of this letter for that information. 
 
Please note!! NO SHOTS MEANS NO SCHOOL~7TH grade ROCORI Middle School students will 
not be allowed to receive their 2020-2021 schedules without proper immunization 
documentation. In addition, students without proper immunization documentation will not 
be allowed to attend school until documentation is provided to the school. 
 
Immunizations can be received at your primary clinic or Stearns County Public Health. Take this 
letter with you for reference when you see your provider. 
 
Please return all forms to the school health office prior to the 2020-2021 school year. Call or 
email Julie Sabo, RMS/RHS Health Technician: 685-4918/saboj@rocori.k12.mn.us with 
questions or concerns. Thank you for your help, we look forward to seeing you in the fall! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
ROCORI Health Services Staff 
Traci Kooiman RN, District Nurse: kooimant@rocori.k12.mn.us 
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